COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

[image: image1.png]



MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

TUESDAY 10th JANUARY 2006 

Question No. 7
Owendoher Linear Walk
QUESTION:   Councillor J. Lahart
"To ask the Manager to outline progress to date and expenditure on the approved Owendoher Linear walk and to outline its schedule for the coming year?"
REPLY:

Works commenced on the Owendoher River Linear Walk during 2005 with the installation of a section of fencing between Springvale and Prospect Manor to close off access along the river bank in the interest of public safety, pending the construction of a pedestrian bridge across the river linking Prospect Manor to Edmonstown Road.  
The proposed footbridge is being provided as part of the development of an apartment complex under construction between the Edmondstown Road and the Owendoher River. The Council has been advised by the developers that this bridge will be completed in April 2006.
The works programme on the Owendoher Linear Walk will continue in 2006 and will be carried out over a number of years.

